
To whom it may concern, 
 
Once again, I ask that you vote No on SB 941. 
 
As pointed out by many in law enforcement and law abiding gun owners everywhere, this bill 
will do nothing to stop criminal activity. 
 
It will however, place an undue burden on thousands of citizens in Oregon and create a huge 
backlog for the already overworked State Police Background Check System. 
 
The background check by the OSP is a failure as it is....and will only become a bigger failure if 
this bill is passed. 
 
I'm am 100% Against this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Terry Troutt, L.E. Retired 
 
Roseburg, Or. 
 


